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New software version for Hako-Citymaster 650 and 1650

Dear Sir or Madam,

we would like to inform you that there is a new software version available named
,HakoDiagnoseUpdate2021_3“. Please inform your colleagues and service partners that it is
absolutely necessary to install this software update. It is not allowed to use other software
versions than the ones which are part of the Diagnosis Update 3. Therefore, please note:

e all CM 650 and CM 1650 must be checked before delivery takes place and have to be
updated if necessary

e all CM 650 and CM 1650 must be updated during the next maintenance or repair
The software updates result in the following improvements:

Display Unit P01:

e Detection of the Citycleaner in the display unit

e Short switch-off time of the display after the ignition is turned off — for optimal charge
retention of the battery

e Black screen after starting the vehicle replaces previous remedy of unplugging the
display
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Valid software versions for the display unit
- Projekt V1.02.01
- Firmware 3.01.101rt130-opusa3-2.2.5

Control unit work hydraulics A04:

Specific settings regarding the amount of oil for all attachment interfaces (e.g., speed
setting) can be saved durably. The basic settings for the amount of oil for attachment
interfaces only have to be reset when the control unit AO4 gets replaced.

Valid software versions for the control unit work hydraulics A04:
- CM 650 _V1470.00.001.005.002.
- CM 1650 V1491.00.001.003.002

Control unit Drive (Hydrostat) A03

Optimized monitoring of the speed sensor B13 and B14. Error messages 1.6.1.9 and
1.6.2.0 will not appear on the display and in the event recorder anymore.

Valid software version for the control unit drive (Hydrostat) A03:
- Hako8894 V1.02

Hatz engine control unit A01

Error message 2634/ 11 removed

Valid software version for the Hatz engine control unit AO1
- V610R01

Goodwill and warranty claims which are based on errors which result from not updated
software will not be accepted.
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